
 
CHARLES MORRIS HALL 
WORKING PARTY REPORT 
 

 
 
 
date Version   by 

12 Oct 2023 1 Issue for CHPC meeting on 19 October John Clemow 

 
1 The Clerk has been requested to check whether there is any further information 

regarding the Charles Morris gift beyond that provided in the trustees’ letter issued in 
May 2022 and, if available, to provide this to the working group for review. 
 
The working group will then consider the status of the Parish Council’s holding of the 
land registered in the name of the Parish Council.   

  
2 The working group awaits information in due course from the trustees on the 

progress on their organization proposals.   
  
3 No meetings of the Working Party have been held since the last Council meeting. 
 


